
 

Date: October, 2023 

Notice on Mouse Holder Discontinuation  

and Launch of Successor Products 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 

Mouse Holders will be discontinued as follows. 

We understand this change may be bothersome, but we appreciate your understanding. 

 

[Discontinued Products and Successor (New) Products] 

Discontinued Products Successor (New) Products 

DKM DKMP 

 

Due to manufacturing concerns, the pads adhered to DKM have been eliminated. 

The DKM surface treatment has also been changed so that mouse detection is possible without a pad. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Changes Before Change After Change 

With/Without Pad With Without 

Surface Treatment Cation Painting Electrostatic Coating 

[Before Change] [After Change] 



 

[Discontinuation Date] 

The products will be discontinued as of the last order on Monday, October 30, 2023. 

 

[Successor (New) Products Release Date] 

The new products will be released on Tuesday, October 31, 2023. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Hiroki Goto 

Engineering Manager 

NBK America LLC 

307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 

King of Prussia, PA 19406 

www.nbk1560.com 

Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 

Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 

Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 


